
          

St. Andrew’s C.E. Primary School Newsletter  

                                                                Wednesday 15thJune 2022 
 
 

Our Vision:                                               
At St Andrew’s CE Primary School, we aim to bring children to a place where they can realise 
their full potential.  Our Christian values are the foundation of all we do and each one is a 
facet of the central value, love, which ‘always protects, always trusts, always hopes, always 
perseveres.’ (1 Corinthians 13:7) Protect, Trust, Hope and Persevere   
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Eliza Baker, from year 1’s Swallowtail class, did something wonderful over the half term – she cut off 
her beautiful hair for a charity! 
“Some people have no hair because they might be poorly or have a condition. I wanted them to have 
hair so I cut off some of my long hair for The Little Princess Trust. It made me feel happy!” 
 

 

Little Princess Trust provide real hair wigs, free of charge, to children and young people who have lost their 

own hair through cancer treatment and other conditions. We think this is an incredible thing to do; if you would 

like to find out more their website is www.littleprincesses.org.uk/  

Well done Eliza, what a kind and thoughtful thing to do and it looks beautiful. 

 
CHICK UPDATE! 

Here is a little update from Mrs Clissold so you can 
see how much our little chicks have grown in such a 
short time. 

Thank you for taking such good care of them Mrs 
Clissold. 

 

 

 

http://www.littleprincesses.org.uk/


 

Science Poster Competition 

For British Science Week this year, children across the school worked in teams to complete pupil-led 
investigations. The children’s own ideas were at the heart of their chosen experiment – it was up to 
them to choose what they wanted to find out! The children then completed experiment posters to 
showcase their investigations. The winners of our in-school experiment poster competition are 
showing off their fabulous posters and prizes below:  

KS1 Winners: Lewis Bannard & Oscar Cox  

LKS2 Winners: Luke Wright, James Probets, Thomas Westall, Thomas Stroud, Lewis Atkinson & 
Emily Warwick  

UKS2 Winners: Annabelle Wiltshire, Lily Turner, Albie Marshall, Oliver Jones-Matthews,  

Amber Ridgley & Beatrice Bokko   

  
Science Club 

Year 3 & 4 had lots of fun at Science Club last term! The children were so enthusiastic and engaged 
every single week, actively bringing their own investigation ideas to sessions. We looked at a range of 
pupil-led investigations ranging from ‘How to drop an egg without breaking it?’ to ‘How to make the 
fastest wind-powered car?’ In the final week, the children were the first to trial our brand-new Bunsen 
Burner looking into the effects of heat and climate change.   

 
Diary Dates 

✓ Monday 13th June – Maths Week 
✓ Friday 17th June – Sports day option 1 (All parents/carers welcome) 

✓ Wednesday 22nd June – Choir to Dorchester Festival of Voices 

✓ Wednesday 22nd June – Partnership Primary Dance Festival at LWS 

✓ Thursday 23rd June - Partnership sports 4pm at Mill Lane School 

✓ Friday 24th June – Sports day option 2 (All parents/carers welcome) 

✓ Monday 27th June - Science day at LWS  

✓ Monday 27th June EYFS Vison screening 

✓ Wednesday 29th June – Y5 & 6 Railway Safety 

✓ Friday 1th July – Y6 LWS/Icknield taster day  

✓ Monday 4th July – Work experience students (week) 

✓ Tuesday 5th July – Y6 play 1.30 pm 

✓ Tuesday 5th July – Y4 Roald Dahl Trip 

✓ Wednesday 6th July – Y6 play 1.30 pm 

✓ Saturday 9th July – SASA Summer Carnival 

✓ Monday 11th July – Y6 Leavers’ Festival 6-8pm  

✓ Tuesday 12th July - Transition morning 

✓ Tuesday 12th July – Parents can meet the teacher 3.15-4.15pm 

✓ Wednesday 13th July – Leavers’ service at 6.30 pm (All Y6 parents/carers welcome to the service) 

✓ Friday 15th July – MUFTI DAY 

Thursday 21st July 2022 – Term 6 ends at 1.30 pm 


